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Deputy Fire Marshal
Alpharetta Department of Public Safety
2, Park Plaza, Alpharetta, Ga 30009

June 1, 2016

Attn: Public Safety Foundation

The public education division of the Alpharetta Fire Marshal’s Office has implemented many community involvement activities. We believe that involvement with our community prior to activating the 911 system is paramount in community relations. By utilizing our fire safety house, reserve apparatus, and off shift personnel, we are able to educate all age groups in fire safety education.

To achieve this goal we offer the following services:

· Birthday parties at city parks or fire stations
· Visits to preschools and childcare centers
· Apartment complex public safety days
· Field trips to our fire stations
· Career days at middle schools

While attending these events, we provide the children with the following items: Firefighter helmets/hats, coloring books, crayons, and firefighter badges. If purchased in bulk, these items can be supplied to each child for approximately one dollar. At the moment we are in need of firefighter helmets and would like to request the sum of $1200 in order to purchase 2500 helmets.

Thank you for your consideration with this matter.


Sincerely,


Casey Beynon



